
Welcome Back! Home Work

Reading PE

All of the children have made a 
wonderful start to their Year 3 

journey! The children have all been 
exploring the new school building. We 
have been very impressed with how 
well the class have adapted to all of 

the changes. 

Well done Year 3! 

Mrs Ashcroft & Mrs Huddart

Spellings will be sent home with 
the children every Wednesday. A 
‘Spelling Quiz’ will then take place 
the following Wednesday. Please 

take time to practice these 
spellings with your child. It does 

make a difference!

Additional homework may be sent 
home with your child to enhance 

specific areas of development, or 
to extend learning around a 

particular topic. 

All children will shortly be given a 
new reading log and reading book. 

As always our reading expectations 
are high, and we would encourage 

you to read with your child as 
much as possible. Please record 
home reading sessions in your 

child’s log. 

Our PE sessions will take place 
on a Tuesday and Thursday. 

Please can we ask that you make sure 
your child brings a full PE kit to school 

on these days. We will be using our 
outdoor areas for various activities 

such as the daily mile, movement 
breaks and outdoor learning. 

Therefore it may be a good idea for 
your child to leave their PE kits in 

school for the week. Children can then 
bring the kits home each Friday. 

Year 3

Autumn 

Newsletter

CLASS DOJO

Our ‘Class Dojo’ page will be 
used to share learning 

experiences and messages 
along with celebrating 

achievements. If you are not 
already connected, please let 

me know! 


